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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Wednesday 27th January and Thursday 28th January, Year 4 are going to have a visit from The 

Newbury and District Agricultural Society, who will be running a ‘Breakfast Workshop’.  Each 

class will spend one morning attending it.  

 

The children will learn more about the importance of having a healthy breakfast, as well as the 

different types of breakfast and their associated benefits.  The children will also be taught about 

where our breakfasts come from.  This event is free of charge to the school.  

 

If you are happy for your child to take part please sign the slip below and confirm any food allergies 

that your child may have. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mr Lee & Miss Davidson 

____________________________________________________________________  

Breakfast Workshop - Permission Slip 

 

I give permission for my child ________________________________________ take part in the 

Breakfast Workshop on either Wednesday 27th January or Thursday 28th January. 

 

Please list any food allergies:   

____________________________________________________________________  

 

____________________________________________________________________  

 

 
Signed _____________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
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